
‭Virtual Academy of Lafourche‬
‭St. Mary High School Site Open House‬

‭VAL High Parents,‬

‭We will be holding an open house at the Virtual Academy of Lafourche St. Mary‬
‭High School site on Monday, October 23, 2023 from 4 p.m. to 6 p.m. At this time, you‬
‭will be able to meet with your child's teacher, and receive his/her report card for the 1st‬
‭9 weeks. We hope you will join us. This will be a “come and go” event. More in-depth‬
‭conferences can be arranged as needed.  Let us know if you have any questions.‬

‭Thanks,‬

‭--‬

‭Paul E. Nelson, Ph.D.‬

‭St. Mary Site Manager‬

‭Virtual Academy of Lafourche‬

‭985-448-0621(ph)‬

‭pnelson@valcharter.org‬


